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Viticulture

An unsettled spring meant 
a slow start to growing. 
After warmer temps mid-
November the inclement 
weather, including some 
snowfall, continued into 
flowering. The vines set with 
small berries on compact 
bunches. A good of rain  
fell in January then dried  
out and heated up. 
Windstorms visited over 
Easter. The crop was picked 
at optimal ripeness. Overall, 
the season was warmer than 
normal with lower yields. 
 
— Grower,  
James Dicey 
 
 
Winemaker’s Notes 

The fruit was left to hang 
until flavours really started 
to pop in the vineyard. Foot 
stomped and left overnight 
before being whole bunch 
pressed direct to fermentor, 
warmed and inoculated for 
fermentation. Fermented cool 
then stabilised and filtered but 
not fined. Bottled in August 21. 
 
— Caretaker,  
Matt Dicey

Tasting Notes

Nose — Melon. Peach. Pear.

Palate — Succulent.  
Viscous. Rich.

Drink —  Within 3—15 years

Technical Data

Alc 	 12.35%

TA	 4.8 g/L

RS	 65g/L

pH	 3.72

Harvest date	 18.05.2021


